

Dilton Marsh Church of England Primary School

High Street, Dilton Marsh, Nr Westbury, Wilts. BA13 4DY
Headteacher – Mrs J Hibbs
Telephone 01373 822902
Email: admin@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk
www.diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk



5th November 2020

Dear Parents of children in Lime Class

I am excited to inform you that Mrs Down is pregnant and is expecting a baby in mid-February. We have secured an experienced teacher to cover her maternity leave from Term 3, although the date will depend on how Mrs Down is feeling. We will confirm this as soon as we know more.

I will be able to share more details of our cover teacher in the next couple of weeks but please be reassured that there will be an extended transition to ensure that the children are settled and happy throughout.

Yours sincerely

Jill Hibbs

Headteacher